Ord. No. 569-2021

City of Cleveland Memorandum
Frank G. Jackson, Mayor

July 7, 2021

Kevin Kelley, President
Cleveland City Council
601 Lakeside Avenue
Cleveland, Ohio 44114

Subject: Legislation for Passage

Dear President Kelley:

I am requesting legislation to be passed under suspension at the July 14, 2021,
meeting for the following:

e To ratify the tentative collective bargaining agreement for the Ohio Patrolmen’s
Benevolent Association (OPBA) formerly Utilities Police and to amend Section 14
of the City-wide Payband Ordinance. In addition, the “Utilities Police Officer”
has been changed to “Protective Services Officer”.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 664-2458. Thank you for your
consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

(/@mw@ﬁ—

Nycole D. West
Director of Human Resources

Copy: Patricia Britt
All Members of Council
Nancy Lanzola
Valerie J. McCall

Kevin Kelly, President
Cleveland City Council
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